
 

 
 
 

Inter-Sector Working Group - Meeting Minutes 

Location, Date & Time  23rd March 2023 12.30pm Zoom  

Facilitator Nicky Morgan 

Participants  Daniela -EEIRH 
Galyna- Code for Romania 
Fabiana-Oxfam  
Adina and Mihaela-AMI 
Andreea- WHO 

Agenda • Comments or questions from last meeting 
• PSEAH training for partners 
• Update on IAWG 
• Presentations- Alina and Mihaela from AMI 
1. Cuddle Cot project 
2. Re-opening of midwifery faculty 
3. Mapping of FP network; Results and challenges for the FP network.  
• Review of Work plan 
• AOB  

 Main Topic  
 

Updates • The health working group plans to discuss with MoH about the need to translate hospital documents into Ukraine to enable 
informed consent. SRH sWG to consider SRH documents especially those in sexual violence centres to be included in the list. 

• MDM are offering free counselling sessions for 12-18year olds Mondays and Wednesdays 12-6pm at AMI. To book an 

appointment email Hourya mhpssco.romania@medecinsdumonde.net. 
• The IAWG have shared a document with details of funding opportunities. It will be sent out with the minutes 

• The IAWG also plan to run training sessions for partners who may be less familiar with the formal donor landscape. They will 
be running GDPR workshops soon and are open to other suggestions such as how to apply for funding from an international 
donor. They welcome any suggestions for future topics.  

Presentations AMI gave a presentation on the Cuddle cot project providing a comforting environment where parents can spend time with a stillborn baby and 
grieve. 
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They also talked about the re-opening of 15 places in the University of Bucharest for midwives and hope for more in other universities next 
year.  
As the sound quality was poor a request for a short written report was made.  

Review of workplan The workplan was reviewed and will be circulated with the minutes. If anyone has other suggestions to add or amend the plan please email 
Nicky/Irina and we will look to ratify it at the next meeting. 
 

AOB • Daniela gave an update on the extensive work of EEIRH which is also attached with the minutes 

• The EEIRH has translated the European Society of Emergency Contraception wheel into Romanian. It would be good to get the WHO 
MEC Wheel also translated if possible. Both these could be distributed with the contraceptives from WHO to FP doctors.  

• AMI raised the issue of problems getting a re-diagnosis for people from Ukraine with disabilities, in Romania. It was suggested they 
contact FONSS who have done some work on this 

• An issue was also raised about pregnant women from Ukraine not being able to access vouchers because they cannot register with a 
Bucharest address. Nicky to investigate this further and report back at next meeting.   

Next meeting April 27th 
Date:   Place: 2pm on Zoom 

 


